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Natalie Fortier

From: Eden Park <info@edenpark.co.nz>
Sent: Friday, 2 July 2021 10:43 am
To: Natalie Fortier
Subject: The Hood: Message from the CEO

Kia ora Hood,   
 
As you may have seen earlier in the week, Eden Park has been named the 
number one stadium in the world in Pollstar’s global rankings, a significant 
milestone for Auckland, New Zealand and importantly, our Hood. 

 Pollstar MidYear in Review 
 Eden Park ranked number one in the world in Pollstar 
 Eden Park ranked best stadium worldwide 

I would like to take a moment to acknowledge the role each of you have 
played in this achievement. Since joining the Park in 2017, working side-by-
side with our local community has been one of the highlights of my career. 
 
From community Christmas markets to the Eden Park Dog Walking Club, 
backyard cricket and our very first concert, it has been a pleasure working 
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together to help Eden Park deliver on its promise of being a community asset 
for all to enjoy.  
 
Thank you for helping to make history at Eden Park! 
  
Nick Sautner 
Chief Executive Officer, Eden Park 

 

Activity at Eden Park this weekend 
  
There are no sporting fixtures at Eden Park this weekend. There will be one 
school ball at on Saturday. As with last week, we are working proactively with 
the school to manage expectations around student behaviour including 
during drop-off, and with DJs around noise levels. 
  
If you have any queries during the function, please ring our hotline in the first 
instance on 09 815 4820. The Hood Facebook is not monitored regularly 
outside of business hours. 

 

Art in the Park 
  
With less than four weeks until Eden Park’s first-ever art show, our team is 
working away to ensure the event is inclusive and inviting for anyone who 
wants to come along. Keen to learn more? Read the latest in Stuff, featuring 
interviews with Eden Park and several prominent artists exhibiting at the 
show. 
  
Read the full story 
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Eden Park Private Bag 56-906 Dominion Road Auckland 1446 info@edenpark.co.nz 
  
 
You have received this email because you have indicated you wish to receive 
communications and offers from Eden Park.  We endeavour not to send irrelevant content, 
however if you wish you can unsubscribe here and you can view our privacy policy here. 

 

    

 


